From: Msmikirobi

To: agenda comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for public access to RB
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello, I am a resident of Richmond Beach and I am in full support of tax dollars going toward purchase of parcel(s)
to restore public access to Richmond Beach at both ends of the current beach property. Thank you!
-M.K. Robinson (N. 192nd St 98177)
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